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Patrick Zenner <patrick.zenner@como.gov>

Woodcrest Chapel - Rezoning - Request to Table


Caleb Colbert <caleb@showmelaw.com> Wed, Dec 29, 2021 at 9:34 AM
To: "Zenner, Patrick" <Patrick.Zenner@como.gov>, "Clinton.Smith@como.gov" <Clinton.Smith@como.gov>

Pat and Clint –

 

As a follow up to my phone call with Pat, I am writing to request that the Woodcrest Chapel hearing scheduled for January
6, 2022 be tabled to the February 24th meeting.  The purpose of the request is to allow the traffic study
for the nearby
Sinclair development to be completed and submitted to the City.   Depending on the findings in that traffic study, we
understand a supplemental report for the Woodcrest Chapel site may be required.  If I can provide any other information,
please
just let me know.

 

Thanks,

 

-Caleb
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